Views of the December 10, 2009 McKinney Chapter Meeting



(left) The new McKinney parade banner is shown above President Babbs.

President Babbs and FPG Nathan White.

These are the meeting minutes.



It was announced at this meeting that the SAR Magazine will be placed in our three High Schools and the Christian Academy along with the Library in downtown McKinney. National has cashed the subscription check so the first editions will be sent after the first of the year along with the normal distribution of the magazine to the patriots.





President Babbs presented Phil Taylor with the Silver Good Citizenship Medal. (right) President Babbs, Phil Taylor and Vice President of SAR region 11, Peter Rowley

This table in the El Dorado Country Club meeting room held the proclamation and other Pearl Harbor day documents. *Photos from President Babbs*.